
Dear Good Sam Park:

Congratulations! I am pleased to present you with the enclosed award plaque, as

you have earned the distinction of being a Top 100 Rated Park in the 2012 Trailer Life

Directory. The high ratings you received are a true testament to the hard work and

dedication you put into Your Park.

We greatly appreciate your affiliation and feel honored that your park is a part of

the Good Sam RV Park and Resort Network. Please hang your plaque with pride for all

to see, as Good Sam members will find comfort in the fact that they are staying at a Top

100 Good Sam Park.

lf you have any comments regarding this park recognition or your Good Sam Park

affiliation, please reach out to our Good Sam Park team via phone toll free at877-2O2-

2342 or via email at Parks@GoodSamFamilv.com.

We hope you will continue to earn this fine distinction, and look forward to

recognizing your park in future achievements.

Sincerely,

Marcus Lemonis

Chairman and CEO,

Good Sam and Camping World
Email : MarcusVl P@GoodSamFamilv.com


